
 

- PLEASE JOIN US –  
MARCH 15, 2015 

LECTURE ON CANINE PREVENTIVE CARE, 
VACCINATION PROTOCOLS AND INFECTIOUS 

AND ZOONOTIC DISEASES 

The Pilgrim Basset Hound Club in partnership with the IVG 
Hospitals Group presents a lecture on Canine Preventive Care-
Vaccinations and Infectious and Zoonotic Diseases March 1 5 201 5 
at 1  pm at the Massachusetts Veterinary Referral Hospital,  20 
Cabot Road Woburn MA.  01 801  – Tel:   781 - 932- 5802  

 

11:00 Club General Meeting 
12: 00 Lunch BYOL 
1:00 Presentation 

 

 

 
          

            
        

 
 

 

We know that preventing 
disease or catching it in 
its early stages is better 
than treating it once it 

has had time to progress 
to a more severe stage.  

 

The presentation will 
address preventive care, 
vaccination protocols, and 
infectious and zoonotic 
diseases of the Canine. 

 

Speaker 
 

Dr. Lindsay Renzullo DVM 
Assistant Medical Director 
Bulger Veterinary Hospital 

member of the IVG network 

 

 For additional info: Contact 
PBHC Club Secretary – Ms. 
Ellen Bach P.O Box 361 
South Woodstock CT   
spoutoff@comcast.net  

 

Massachusetts Veterinary 
Referral Hospital, a 
member of the IVG 

network, is a 24-hour 
emergency/critical care and 

specialty hospital 
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